

AMS Eagle News



February 16, 2024

Parent Edition

Volume 27 • FREE

Dear AMS Families,

This was quite a busy week at AMS! Thanks to Mother Nature, we celebrated the 100th day of school and Valentine's Day on February 14th. I am also very excited to announce that our building monitor, Mr. Bayer, started on February 14th as well. Mr. Bayer has jumped right into being a part of the AMs family.

Please remember that school is closed on Monday, February 19, 2024 in observance of Presidents Day.

Here are a few reminders of some upcoming events at AMS!

- ASHA will be running a 4th Grade Day Frozen Pizza Fundraiser. Please see this <u>flier</u> for more information.
- Read-A-Thon continues through Friday, February 23, 2024. Remember to keep reading! Please see the Read-A-Thon flier for more information.
- Family Science Tuesday, February 20 and Wednesday, February 21

 Mrs. Holmlund & Mrs. Bates have reached out to families who will be attending.
- Pep Rally Friday, February 23, 2024 (Theme: Responsibility, Spirit Day: Superhero)

Have a GREAT weekend!



Sincerely,

Michele Fisher





ASHA Updates

- ASHA is now accepting online yearbook orders. order here to order the 23/24 AMS yearbook. If ordering by check, please complete the Yearbook Form.
- Read-a-thon dates: Feb 5th -23rd
- For ASHA Information and Events, click here
- Variety Show flier **here** and registration link **here**.
- Science Fair Thursday, February 29th at 6:30PM Come support fellow classmates that are participating
- Monthly meeting minutes (02/13/2024)
- March monthly meeting Tuesday, March 12th at 7:00PM (AMS Library)
- We have openings for Co-President position for 2024-2025 school year. Please contact ashapresidents@gmail.com if you are interested.